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November 9, 2022

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention:  Document Control Desk
Washington, DC  20555-0001

Clinton Power Station, Unit 1
Facility Operating License No. NPF-62
NRC Docket No. 50-461

Dresden Nuclear Power Station, Units 2 and 3
Renewed Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-19 and DPR-25
NRC Docket Nos. 50-237 and 50-249

Subject: Notice of Intent to Pursue Subsequent License Renewal Applications

References: 1. Letter from Michael P. Gallagher (Exelon Generation Company, LLC) to U.S. 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, “Notice of Intent to Pursue License 
Renewal,” dated July 29, 2019 (ML19210C877)

2. NRC Regulatory Issue Summary 2009-06, ʺImportance of Giving NRC 
Advance Notice of Intent to Pursue License Renewal,ʺ dated June 15, 2009

In Reference 1, Exelon Generation Company, LLC, (EGC) (now known as Constellation Energy 
Generation, LLC (CEG)) notified the NRC of the intent to submit a License Renewal Application 
for Clinton Power Station, Unit 1 in the first quarter of 2024 (i.e., January to March 2024).  This 
letter confirms CEGs intent to submit a License Renewal Application for Clinton Power Station, 
Unit 1 in the first quarter of 2024.

In Reference 2, the NRC described the importance of providing advance notice of the intent to 
pursue license renewal.  This letter provides notification that CEG is also planning to submit a 
Subsequent License Renewal Application for Dresden Nuclear Power Station, Units 2 and 3, in 
the second quarter of 2024 (i.e., between April 1, 2024 and June 30, 2024).

CEG plans to submit additional subsequent license renewal applications as follows:

One application in the second quarter of 2026

One application in the third quarter of 2026



November 9, 2022
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Page 2

CEG is not prepared at this time to announce the specific plants for these subsequent license 
renewal applications and, therefore, requests that the NRC identify these plants as an 
“Unnamed Constellation Plant.”

There are no regulatory commitments contained in this letter.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Lydia S. Dworakowski, Licensing Lead, License
Renewal Projects, at 779-231-5682.

Respectfully,

Christopher D. Wilson
Senior Manager License Renewal
Constellation Energy Generation, LLC

cc: Director, Division of License Renewal, NRR
NRC Regional Administrator – Region III
NRC Senior Resident Inspector – Dresden Station
NRC Senior Resident Inspector – Clinton Station
Illinois Emergency Management Agency – Division of Nuclear Safety
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